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Correspondence to be directed to :    
           LMVEMC 

Email: lmvemc@gmail.com     Post:   PO Box 829                               
      Murray Bridge SA 5253 

Hi All,  

Well….  How quick things change…  from Sydney to Tailem Bend overnight, and now through the north of Adelaide. 

Lockdown is on us, but hopefully it'll be over and done with before our CLUB AUCTION and the UPCOMING RALLIES & 

DISPLAYS….  Read more about them all in this newsletter. 

Not much more to say except keep safe, well and warm, and hope you all are "shedding" while you're not at work. 

Cheers for now  JM 

                UPCOMING EVENTS   (we hope)    

MEETINGS   

August  8th  

September  12th 

October 10th 

 

   SHOWS 

Waikerie, 14th &15th August 

LMVEMC AUCTION 22nd August 

T/Bend Motorsport Park 4th & 5th September  

Victor Harbor Rock N Roll festival 17-19th Sept 

Murray Bridge Show 25th September 

 

 

 

 

We are attending this event, Organisers have notified us that due 

to at least 2 other clubs not going, there will be ample room for 

us and more. If you would like to bring something along, please 

let Jayme know so space can be left and no one gets shoved in a 

corner. 

If you'd like to cruise up for a day and have a look, we would love 

to see you.  

4th 5th September. 

We are invited to show our 
"MAGNIFICIANT MACHINES"                    

engines, tractors and vehicles (especially “race/ 
performance model” vehicles) and anything oil, petrol, 
motorsport related 

They’ve got us a big area, a forklift and are keen to have us 
involved, AHMRC are also attending, 

This s going to be a first for us and I'm sure that we will get 
heaps of exposure and be seen by people that have never 
experienced old stuff before.  

Nick & Jayme will be setting up fencing & stuff Friday, 
hope to get a great cross section of exhibits…..                             
         Lets bring out the good stuff!!! . 

Waikerie & Districts Machinery Preservation Society Inc 

2 day Mini Rally, 14th & 15th 

August 2021. 

At Waikerie Museum, Rowe St, Waikerie, next to ferry. 

Displays of tractors & engines Working displays at the 
museum, 

With general displays, collections & memorabilia. 



2022 LOWER MURRAY HERITAGE RALLY 
                                          (19 & 20 March 2022) 

Panning is well underway, sponsorship packages have been 
released, the tractor sled is booked, the layout is being sorted 

as we speak… 
Entry forms will be sorted and out later this year. 

Jayme has got a truck tray which he will donate to the Club if someone can weld it up 
to make a tractor balance platform, he can arrange the extra materials, needed,  and 

even the welder etc but his skill level leaves a fair bit to be 
desired. Please contact him if you can help. 

Likewise if you have any ideas for novelty events for tractors or 
vehicles, or would like to be involved in the running of the rally, 
please get hold of us. (we will hunt people down when it gets 

closer but its nicer to have willing volunteers) 

2021 LMVEMC CLUB AUCTION SUNDAY 22nd August 
By now photos should start appearing on farmclearingsales.com.au of a range of items from different 

vendors. Its not too late to get your bits up and advertised, just ap them to Jayme and he will make t 

happen.  

We have a great array of stuff already, engines, tractors, shed gear galore, power tools, workshop 

equipment, antiques, collectables and god only knows what else. Kym is going to be the auctioneer, Kerry 

has opted in her services to keep the office in check, there are many of us that will be doing security, note 

taking, cooking BBQ, foods & drinks, and helping loading etc, but we always need more hands…. 

If you could help your club out just once this year it would be greatly appreciated. 

Rosters are available for the main jobs, please see us at the august meeting, zap an email or see the boys on 

Wednesday mornings at the club shed if you can help. 

 

Lets hope this Covid thing settles down and we can get it all happening on the day. 

Wednesdays Play Group  
Last Wednesday I got to head across and see what goes on each 
week at "WPG" . The shed was a hive of activity, engines running 
and others being fixed, several groups tinkering in different areas 

and a happy, social time was being had by all. If 
anyone has the opportunity to head along on a 

Wednesday morning from 9ish to midday you would 
be more than welcome. 



INVITATION 

The HISTORICAL SOCIETY of KAPUNDA (museum) invites you to its 50th Anniversary Celebrations.. 
On behalf of the Northern Areas Restoration Club Kapunda Chapter,  MAP KERNOW (Anything on wheels) will be 
open to all Motoring Clubs, Cars, Motor Bikes and Trucks 30 years old and over.   
On Sunday 31st October 2021 “Anything on wheels” will congregate at 9.30 a.m.for a “Meet and Greet” along with a 
BYO morning tea at 41Hancock Road (Kapunda Harness Racing Club Car Park)) then departing around 10 a.m. for a 
tour through scenic, rolling farm countryside to Gill Park, HAMILTON, for a BBQ lunch. (Price not yet determined.) 
 After lunch we will return to Kapunda (at 2pm) for a street procession and static display of “Anything on Wheels”.     
The KAPUNDA AGRICULTURAL SHOW SOCIETY will be holding its annual Show on Friday and Saturday 30th / 31st 
October2021.    We will have more information on this later.  
The KAPUNDA ROTARY ART SHOW will be opening on the Friday evening and continue through the 
weekend.   Come and see our famous MURALS. 
The Main Street will be closed Sunday 31st 10 - 4 but cars will be displayed on Hill Street and Crane Street 
KAPUNDA.   
 
For initial enquiries Contact  RICHARD LANG   0423 524 481 

In 2013 Corrine and I started volunteering in a 
ghost town called Farina ,located between 
Marree and Lyndhurst 
The volunteer program runs for eight weeks 

between May and July  ,about thirty to forty volunteers do two week shifts , however due to 
border closures this year, they were running short of volunteers so we stayed on for four 
weeks.  Corrine does bakery sales , I usually do stone masonry work on the ruins, this year due to a 
shortage of volunteers I did many jobs ,rubbish collection refueling generators and general 
maintenance. All the money that the bakery makes goes back into the restoration projects. 
In 2013 bakery products were prepared and sold in a tent ,then a large catering caravan was used , 
this year in a replica Patterson’s house, the growth in sales over that period is unbelievable. 
Farina was surveyed in 1876 the Great Northern or Ghan railway reached it in1882 , due to a poor 
water supply the rail head was moved on to Marree in1889.  The population reached 300 with two 
hotels ,during WW2 up to four trains a day passed through Farina , but after the war the town 
started to decline and by 1970 everyone was gone, except the sheep and cattle station owners , they still live there today. 
In 2009 , Tom Harding , a tag along caravan operator from Victoria started the ‘’Farina Restoration Group “ after  that they found 

that the Scottish bakers oven , built in 1888 last used in 1941 ,was still operational. look up www.farinarestoration.com for more 

info or to be 

involved in future 

trips 

Peter Saint  

HAVE YOU SEEN THIS MAN? 

         ~Vehicle Registration  ~Rodney McCue ~ Covid & SA Lockdown~ 

Rodney would like to thank all of the members that have taken their Log 
Books & Vehicles to see him on the Saturdays he has been at the Club 
Shed. He says that there are still about a dozen people to renew subs, 
get their book signed etc…. 

TO THESE PEOPLE YOU NEED TO CONTACT RODNEY to confirm 
that they are going to rejoin & make arrangements to get books signed 
after lockdown…. 

NO CONTACT BY JULY 31st means the WE HAVE TO 
NOTIFY THE REGO DEPARTMENT and your vehicles will 
be UNREGISTERED….  

The underground Bakery, Ovens, Shopfront (Museum, Post Office & Bakery) and the baker and his delicious wares 



 


